
EXETER EXPLORERS 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING 
June 15, 2010 
 
Our President, Dave Nichols called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. with 12 
members and one guest present. 
 
Secretary’s report was read and accepted. 
 
No Treasurer’s report was read. Rick wasn't at the meeting and Dave had no 
information to share.  Dave did say he would call Rick and get some figures and 
also ask him about the club t-shirts. 
  
No Trail Master's report was given.  Ken Smith was also absent.  Dave asked 
Graydon about the trails and he said very little had been done.  No price has 
been determined on what it would cost to finish up.  No one has been available, 
so they were going to check into hiring someone to do the work.  Graydon knew 
someone that charges $40 an hour and uses his own excavator.  Also Jim Gagnon 
knows someone with an excavator that might be willing to work for us.   
  
Vice President Wyatt, reported that signs were put up by Bob Day's field to stay 
on the trails and that seems to be working.  He and his committee reviewed the 
bylaws and said that everything looked fine.   
  
Barry Brown complained about the dust from the side of the road by his house, so 
some calcium will be purchased and spread along the side of the road for him. 
  
President Dave got the annual report filed for a fee of $35.  He asked us again 
about whether we wanted to join ATV Maine this year or not.  Wyatt made the 
motion that we do join, and it was seconded and accepted by all.  Dave still 
wants a list of land owners names and addresses for our website.  He also 
reminded everyone to keep track of their time each time they work, so it will be 
easy to get sent in when the time comes.   
  
There was another discussion about doing a safety course.  Ken Kimball was going 
to find out when the Corinth club is having theirs and see if we could join in 
with them this year.  Also, Jim Gagnon was going to talk to someone he knows who 
is certified to do the safety course.  Mike Morrison was also mentioned as 
someone who is certified. 
  
The first ride as a club was set up for June 26 to High Cut.  Everyone was told 
to bring a lunch and extra gas. They were to meet here at the Exeter school at 9 
a.m.  
  
Buddy Smith brought cookies to the meeting and made coffee for everyone!   
  
Next month's meeting will be July 20th at 6:30, here at the Exeter School.  
Meeting was adjourned at 7:40.  
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Robin Yeaton 
Secretary 


